
 
Archdiocese of Southwark 

Parish of St Pius X Norbiton 
Parish Newsletter 

  
  

  
  

Address: 8AThe Triangle, Norbiton Surrey KT1 3RT; www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk  

Clergy: Fr Paul Okora (Parochial Administrator)      Email: norbiton@rcaos.org.uk      Tel: 0208 406 9524 

Parish Centre Booking: Contact Margaret or 0208 547 0796  or Helen 07500 285220 

Presbytery and Parish Office: 108 Orme Road, Norbiton, Kingston upon Thames, KT1 3SB  

Baptism and Weddings by appointment. 

Parish Safeguarding: norbitonsg1@rcaos.org.uk 

  

 
Sunday Mass times:   

Saturday:   6:00pm 

Sunday :  10:00am     

  5:00pm  

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 

Saturday  10:30am - 11:00am, 

  5:00pm - 5:45pm 

And by Appointment 

Blessed Sacrament Adoration:   

Tuesday       10:00am - 11:00am 

Our Lady’s Prayer Group:   

Tuesday       7:00pm - 8:45p  

Apostolate of Fatima in Southwark 

1st  Saturday Divine Mercy Devotion

  4:45pm-5:45pm 

Weekday Mass times: 

Monday  9:15am 

Tuesday  9:15am 

Wednesday  9:15am 

Thursday  9:15am 

Friday     9:15am 

Saturday  10:00am  

Last Sunday of every month:  

Filipino Mass 12 Noon 

  

  

  

 

Mass Intentions  

Sunday 15th August The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Sunday  (Year B) Saturday 6pm People  of the Parish 

Sunday 10am Victor and Kit Adshed-RIP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 5pm Giles Chisholm-WB 

Monday 16th August Saint Stephen of Hungary 

9.15am Laura Snell-Exam Success                                                                                                                                                

ell-Exam success Tuesday 17th August Feria 

9.15am Raymunda Quinquini-RIP 

Wednesday 18th  

AugAugAugustAugust 

Feria 

9.15am Sr Ann Marie Wilson-WB 

Thursday 19th August Saint John Eudes 

9.15am Alice Soares-RIP 

Friday 20th August Saint Bernard 

9.15am George & Augustus Anandappa RIP 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              

Mauricio Castronovo-RIP 

Saturday 21st  August Saint Pius X 

10.00am  

Sunday 22nd  August  Twenty-First Sunday (Year B) 

Saturday 6pm Josie Bratt-90th Birthday/ P.O,P. 

Sunday 10am Ron & Jessica Martin-RIP 

Sunday 5pm Edna Stonehewer-RIP 

 

 

Departed 
  

Please pray for the 

soul of  
  

Gloria Radcliffe 
  

who has recently 

departed.  

  

  

 

Please remember the sick who have been 

commended to our prayers,  

especially: 

Peter Maxwell, Jacob Tullett, John Marsella, David 

Carrier, Ron Murphy, Joe Murphy, Jean Reynard, 

Philomena Leech, Gennie Stack, Ron Johnson, Kate 

Fitzsimmons, Anna Webb, Crissie Hutchins, Barbara 

Farmer, Pat Luis, Gill Graffham, Eileen Allison, Cecilia 

Balan, Alexander Benchley, Elizabeth Buckland, Elaine 

Snelgrove and Michael McLaren.  

  

 

Adoration of the 

Blessed  

sacrament  

Every Tuesday following 

morning mass the Blessed 

Sacrament will be exposed 

until 11am.  Please join us 

if you can. 

  

 

PARISH NOTICES  

 www.stpiusxchurch.org.uk   0208 406 9524 

  

 
Contactless Giving. 

 You can also use this link for 

online donations:  

https://portal.mydona.com/ass

ets/webPay/index.php?cid=235   

Popes’ Intention for August 

intention for Evangelization let 

us pray for the Church, that she 

may receive from the Holy Spirit 

the grace and strength to reform 

herself in the light of the Gospel 

   

New Church Sign. The PPC 

want to replace our old church 

sign with something more 

welcoming, vibrant and 

noticeable. If you wish to support 

this, there will be a second 

collection next Sunday 22nd 

August. It will be a great way to 

help mark this year’s Parish 

Feast Day (21st August). 

 

RCIA Course 

This is a programme for adults 

who wish to be baptised in the 

catholic church or if already 

baptise to receive full communion 

with the Catholic Church. Contact 

Fr Paul to enquire or to register 

for the course. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

If you wish this Sacrament 

outside of the usual time please 

contact Fr. Paul who will arrange 

a suitable time. 

 

Mass Offerings: Mass Envelopes. For those who would like to book Masses, 
please do drop your Mass Envelopes through the Letter Box of the Presbytery 
door if you can, or alternatively leave them in the Sacristy. Mass requests can 
be for a variety of reasons Remembering our loved ones, birthdays, 
anniversaries, well being exam results etc.  The whole community can come 
together to pray  

  

Bishop Paul - fundraising for Lourdes.  I’m asking people to sponsor me to 
raise money for the Lourdes Sanctuaries. This will help them maintain their 
facilities for pilgrims and people who need particular assistance,  If you would 
like to help,  visit https://catholicassociation.enthuse.com/pf/bishop-paul-
hendricks ,  Thank you very much. Bishop Paul. 
 
Holidays We pray all those going away have a happy holiday. If you are visiting 
this parish today you are very welcome. 
 

The Archbishop’s Certificate The Agency for Evangelisation and Catechesis 
is pleased to announce the launch of the Archbishop’s Certificate to support not 
just the work of catechesis and of evangelisation and formation in our diocese. 
The Archbishop’s Certificate is an online, systematic course over 2 years with 
attendance at three study days (on Saturdays) at the Amigo Hall, St George’s 
Cathedral, in Southwark. The study days combine a balance of teaching, liturgy, 
social time and prayer. Students are supported with 9 online study sessions 
throughout the course. The certificate is open to all who work towards this in our 
diocese whether in parishes, chaplaincy work, schools and in their families. We 
encourage those who volunteer in a parish to speak to their Parish Priest about 
participation on the Archbishop’s Certificate. All of the details of the course, 
including how to apply, costs, dates and content are available on our website: 
https://aec.rcaos.org.uk/archcert. If you would like any further information 
please contact the Agency for Evangelisation and Catechesis on 020 8672 
7684 or email archcert@rcaos.org.uk. The course will commence on 9 October 
2021 with an online introduction.  
 
Baptisms If you have a child you would like baptised, please take a blue form 
from the back of the church and return it to Fr Paul with our thanks. 
 
Parish Feast Day Celebrations:   
Saturday August 21st is the Feast of St Pius X and our Parish Feast Day.   
We will be having a BBQ in the Presbytery Garden straight after the Saturday 
6pm evening Mass. There will be a sheet at the back of the church for you to 
put down what you can contribute to the BBQ. There will also be a card to 
sign for farewell wishes. 
Fr. Henry hopes to join us for the Mass and BBQ where he will be presented 
with the money we have collected as his farewell gift. 

 
Collections 

Sunday 8 Aug 

Cash 

£129.27 

 

Card £35.00 

2nd Collection  

Standing orders for 

the month of July 

£1,607.00 

With Thanks for your generosity 
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